	[image: Description: aes_logo_stacked_k]
	PRESS RELEASE
Conference contacts:
Co-Chair Andres Mayo
2016avar_chairs@aes.org | +54 (11) 4718-1234
Co-Chair Linda Gedemer
linda@sourcesound.com | +1 818.943-5706



FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

AES AVAR Conference Workshop and Tutorial Proposal Deadline Extended

— Audio for Virtual and Augmented Reality Conference proposals can be submitted through June 19 — 

New York, NY, June 13, 2016 — The submission deadline for Tutorial and Workshop proposals for the inaugural AES International Conference on Audio for Virtual and Augmented Reality has been extended to June 19, 2016. “We are pleased with how the planning for the AVAR conference is progressing – the program is going to be amazing,” says conference co-chair Andres Mayo. “We’ve had requests for a bit more time to submit proposals. The extension will ensure that we are able to consider additional options as we finalize the Conference content.”

The inaugural AES AVAR conference will be held on September 30 and October 1, 2016. The Conference is an independent event, co-located with the 141st AES Convention at the Los Angeles Convention Center’s West Hall. The two-day program of technical papers, workshops, tutorials and a manufacturer’s expo will throw a unique spotlight on the creative and technical challenges of providing immersive spatial audio to accompany virtual-reality and augmented-reality media, which is demonstrably the fastest-growing section of the entertainment-audio markets.

For further information on the 2016 International Conference Audio for Virtual and Augmented Reality, including links for workshop and tutorial submissions, visit http://www.aes.org/conferences/2016/avar/. Follow us on Facebook and Twitter. For more about the 141st Audio Engineering Society International Convention in Los Angeles, visit http://www.aes.org/events/141/. Find out more about the Audio Engineering Society at aes.org.
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About the Audio Engineering Society
The Audio Engineering Society was formed in 1948 and now counts over 14,000 members throughout the U.S., Latin America, Europe, Japan and the Far East. The organization serves as the pivotal force in the exchange and dissemination of technical information for the industry. Currently, its members are affiliated with more than 75 AES professional sections and more than 95 AES student sections around the world. Section activities may include guest speakers, technical tours, demonstrations and social functions. Through local AES section events, members experience valuable opportunities for professional networking and personal growth. For additional information visit http://www.aes.org.

Join the conversation and keep up with the latest AES News and Events:
Twitter: #AESorg (AES Official) 
	  #AudioForVR (AVAR Conference)
Facebook: http://facebook.com/AES.org (AES Official)
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/events/1512688702373795/ (AVAR Conference)
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AES Marketing Communications:
Email: robert.clyne@aes.org
Tel: 615-662-1616, Fax: 615-662-1636,
Clyne Media, Inc.,
169-B Belle Forest Circle, Nashville, TN 37221;
Web: http://www.clynemedia.com
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